

## **Donate to the Southeastern Veterans' Center**

A residential facility located in Spring City, PA, housing approx. 292 Veterans

This holiday season, you're invited to join Cooney Brothers' Annual Holiday Charity Drive, and give back to our servicemen and women, and their families. By donating gift cards, you ensure that each veteran receives exactly what he or she needs.

They most urgently need gift cards for the retailers below:









Monetary donations made to the SEVC Welfare Fund are appreciated, and provide activities, trips, and entertainment to residents.

You can mail us or drop off your donation at Cooney Brothers in Plymouth Meeting, or we may be able to pick it up from your place of business (please call us to schedule.)

All donations must be received by 12/14/18.

